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REPORT OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT
(STUDENT LIFE)

Submitted for: March 11, 2021
For the period of 2021-02-25 to 2021-03-11

Clubs

● Club Portal Committee: next meeting on March 16th to decide between our two options -
project is close to completion and can potentially be implemented next year

● Club Committee meetings weekly - approved interim and full status clubs as well as club
constitutions

● Meetings with various clubs during office hours, including LSA and MESA

Services

● Met with all Services and presented space agreements
● Services Review Committee: SRC year-end report will soon be completed - assessing all

Services through direct audits currently

Mental Health

● Mental Health Roundtable on March 11th
● KeepMeSafe meetings ongoing with Steve Cameron - monthly updates on KMS usage

Family Care

● Nothing to report

Student Services and Miscellaneous

● Met with DPSLL Labeau and PVPA Manfredi on March 9th - discussed method of instruction for
Fall semester

● Interviews for Accessibility Commissioner weeks of March 1 and March 8
● Completed Harm Reduction policy and brought it to council

Respectfully submitted,
Maheen
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